
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
   March 14, 2014 

MEMO TO: Steven Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM: Thomas Spatz, Pantex Site Representative 
SUBJECT: Pantex Plant Report for Week Ending March 14, 2014 
     
DNFSB Staff on Site:  M. Dunlevy was at the Pantex Plant to observe a specific weapon 
training class. 
 
 DNFSB Staff on Site:  P. Foster was at the Pantex Plant this week to perform a review of the 
electrical distribution system.   
 
The Site Representative was participating in Site Representative week at DNFSB headquarters 
and was not at the Pantex Plant.  This report is filed for continuity purposes only. 
 
 


